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To whom it may concern, 

As a citizen invested in our democracy I urge you to oppose this measure. On its face 

it appears to be an attempt to curtail election fraud. That isn’t the case. We already 

know that there is a very low incidence of abuse of our mail in system. In reality this 

is an attempt to restrict the time window and remove the convenience of mail in 

voting. There are Oregonians, myself included who require that time and 

convenience due to live obligations like work, childcare (or in the case of some I 

know) limited mobility, etc. Removing this capability from our fellow citizens would 

just limit who could vote, cutting off many of our citizens from their civic duty and 

fundamental right to representation. Please, vote no on this. Stand up to what’s going 

on in Washington. Keep our state, and our country truly free.  

 

Thank you, 

W. Long 

Beaverton 


